
                WOOD COUNTY EMERGENCY COMMUNICATIONS INC 
                             August 7, 1990 
  
Meeting called to order by Ken Harris, WA8LLM/UNIT 251 President. 
There were ?? members present. 
Minutes from the July 3rd meeting were read and approved. 
The Treasure's report was read and approved. 
  
                              OLD BUSINESS 
Ken WA8LLM/UNIT 251 reminded everyone about the Parkersburg Homecoming, Half 
Marathon, and BINGO. 
 
The first RACES net was operated July 22 with some success.  Only 6 RACES 
members checked into the net.  Only time will tell how it works out. 
 
Bill WF8U/UNIT 253 reminded everyone of the hamfest August 11th, and to sale 
as many raffle tickets for the Radio Shack HTX-100 as possible. 
 
Karen N8KVU/UNIT 261 gave a report on the River City Runners Women's Distance 
run.  Kim N8MAG/UNIT 267 and herself were the only women from Emergency 
Communications that helped the Mid Ohio Valley Amateur Radio Club with the 
communications. 
 
Bill WF8U/UNIT 253, Ken WA8LLM/UNIT 251, and Duane N8LDM/UNIT 260 helped with 
the radio communications at the Harrisville 5K road run August 1st. 
 
A reminder was made about the Skywarn Storm Spotter's Class to be held 
October 4th at the Senior Center 121 South Court Street, in Ripley. 
  
                              NEW BUSINESS 
The group was all in favor of operating BINGO games at the Mountwood Park 
Volcano Days activities.  Volcano Days will be held September 29. The Mid 
Ohio Valley Amateur Radio Club has asked for help in providing communications 
for the event.  Anyone wanting to help should contact Bill WF8U/UNIT 253. 
 
The telephone company West Virginia Chapter 42 Pioneers would like to have 
communications for a Walkathon for the homeless.  The walk will be September 
9th at the Parkersburg City Park.  Anyone wanting to help provide the 
communications should contact Ken WA8LLM/UNIT 251. 
 
It was brought up about getting trailers to store and haul the 24 table and 
150 folding chairs that are now being used for BINGO games. Anyone with Ideas 
should contact Ivan KD8BW/UNIT 263, Ken WA8LLM/UNIT 251, or Bob WD8BWD/UNIT 
259. 
 
Donnie N8HHU of the Mid Ohio Valley Amateur Radio club has donated a used 
Satellite dish to Wood County Emergency Services for use at the Emergency 
Operations Center.  A work party will be put together to get it installed on 
the generator building behind the EOC. 
 
The Mid Ohio Valley Amateur Radio Club would like to borrow BINGO tables for 
use at the hamfest, the group agreed. 
 
Bill WF8U/UNIT 253 announced another regional meeting set for September 9th.  
The meeting will be held at 3:00 pm at the Courthouse Emergency Center in 
Moundsville. 
  


